
Superintendent’s Report   -  April 2024 
We recognize that we learn, teach and work on the ancestral, traditional territories of the Nłeʔkepmx and Syilx people and we 

acknowledge our Metis communities and their contributions to the Aboriginal ways of being and knowing.   

THANK YOU! 

We are very proud of all our Science Fair participants who worked hard on 

their projects.  Congratulations to the students representing their schools and 

the district at the Regional Science Fair.   



Submitted by Mr. Finch – Teacher Chaperone 

It was my pleasure to be asked to participate as a chaperone on the recent MSS & PSS EF tour of 
Italy. From the minute we left for Vancouver until the time we returned, our students were the 

best ambassadors of MSS and our community. Verona was our first stop, and what a first 
impression. The beautiful town center focused on the Colosseum, which set the tone for a very 
historical and picturesque visit. The glass blowing and a gondola ride in Venice to the amazing 

visit to Florence and Michelangelo’s David to the quiet town of Assisi, on to Rome and Pompeii! 
It was a trip packed with so many things to do that there was no time to be bored. 

Lastly was the food – the gelato, pizza, and pasta!



Teddy Bear Picnic in Princeton! 

April 20th  

8:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Early Learning and Child Care 

Seamless Day ChildCare doing some colour mixing art  

and exploration.   





Vermilion Forks Elementary 

Our students were treated to a session of sound ther-

apy with Naomi from Summerland.  

Our maintenance crew installed a gaga pit over the 

Spring Break.  Our students were thrilled to come 

back to it! 



Diamond Vale Elementary 

Our Grandfather teaching focus this month is humility. Students are learning that each of us plays an im-
portant role that is no greater or no less than others.    

 

We are pleased to be welcoming Science World this week who will presenting a ‘How 2 Show’ to Primary stu-
dents and an ‘Earth, Wind & Science’ show to our Intermediates.  At the end of the week, we also have a 
presentation from Earth Rangers who will be teaching students about the wonder of Earth’s animals and the 
threats they face in the environment.    

Science World made a visit to  

Collettville Elementary.   



Community Learning  Centre 

Success for ALL Learners ~ Today and Tomorrow 

Upcoming Calendar Reminders 

CLC is deeply saddened by the sudden loss of our 
Indigenous Student Advocate, Charles Oppen-
heim.  The staff, students and families honored 
him through ceremony on Friday, April 5th. We 

are grateful for the time he spent working with us 
at the Community Learning Center and in his 
work with the Boys’ Group at DVE.  He will be 

missed. 




